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Following on from the 2020/21 season that never took place the league did put in place a league structure 
that allowed play for the 21/22 season. League rules were flexed to allow for clubs to have greater 
flexibility in which teams’ players played in – this was done to ensure games took place, but acknowledged 
that no promotion or relegation would be dependent on the final positions. Next season stackings will 
restart from the agreed finishing positions from the 19/20 season.  
 
Over the last season the committee have only needed to meet twice (at Club nights) and those being in 
March and April. 
 
Looking forward the league are anticipating a return to normal rules for next season and therefore a fully 
competitive league restarting in the normal timeframes. I will therefore be in touch late June/Early July to 
discover level of interest that will feed into which teams the club will be able to field for the coming season. 
 
Summer club is now in progress – each Thursday 7:30pm to 10pm and will be through to end of August. 
Winter Club is expected to start from Thursday 1st September – details will follow later. 
 
 
 

Any Questions 
 
Glenn Tooke 
Secretary 
Corinthians BC 


